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  Match Point David Sabino,2020-04-21 Learn all
about tennis in this fascinating nonfiction Level
2 Ready-to-Read, part of the new Game Day series
that gives fans an insider look at their favorite
sports! This book is perfect for young, sports-
obsessed fans who, in addition to watching and
playing sports, crave the kind of expert knowledge
that only an insider would know. It’s game day,
and readers of Match Point are given a court-side
view of the serves and volleys that make up a
tennis match. Along the way, they’ll learn all
about the history of tennis dating all the way
back to France in the 16th century! A special
section in the back of the book is chock-full of
even more facts about the game and its storied
history and players. It is custom-made for the fan
who loves all things tennis!
  One Day, I Found Tennis Diane M. Griffin,2007-05
Early morning tennis always makes me feel like a
winner, especially outside in invigorating breezes
of fresh air and sunshine. Then, there's tennis
under lights! Yes! A friendly game of strategic,
athletic, competitive tennis under the beauty of a
sunset, is an awesome experience. It's fun,
relaxing, and good for the soul. You can leave
with your racket in one hand, and tennis balls in
the other, feeling as if you won the Tennis U.S.
Open. Bored with her routine workouts, author
Diane M. Griffin wanted a different way to
exercise-one that would challenge her. But more
importantly, she wanted a workout she could enjoy.
Fate intervenes one day when she rides her bike
past a tennis court and a handsome man emerges.
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Immediately attracted to him, Griffin soon
discovers that she better learn the game of tennis
if she wants to spend time with him. Each time
they meet on the court, Griffin falls a little
more in love with this striking man-and with the
game of tennis. One Day, I Found Tennis expresses
Griffin's personal love affair with tennis.
Incorporating poetry, facts about tennis legends,
the origin of the sport, and a glossary of tennis
terms, Griffin will compel you to pick up a racket
and hit the court!
  Tennis Don Wells,2019-08-01 Tennis can be played
between two opposing players or between teams of
two. Tennis courts can be made of grass, concrete,
asphalt, or clay. Learn more in Tennis, a For the
Love of Sports book. Each title in the For the
Love of Sports series features easy-to-read text,
stunning visuals, and a challenging educational
activity. A unique book code printed on page 2
unlocks multimedia content. These books come alive
with video, audio, weblinks, slideshows,
activities, hands-on experiments, and much more.
  Tennis Legends Erin Butler,2017-08-01 The first
Wimbledon tennis tournament was held in 1877.
Today, tennis is a highly paid professional sport.
From Roger Federer to Venus and Serena Williams,
discover the game’s greatest players and their
achievements in Tennis Legends, a Hall of Fame
book. This series invites readers to explore some
of the best-loved sports in the United States.
Each book pairs fascinating facts with brilliant
photography to showcase the history, statistics,
championships, and legends of each sport.
  Tennis Score Book Sports Notebooks,2019-10-24 A
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beautiful and practical Tennis Score Book where
you can record your tennis marches or record and
monitor your favorite players. The perfect
Notebook for a simple and efficient way to keep
track of all your and your team scores. This
Tennis Scorebook will safe keep all your sheets
with results and notes in one handy notebook.
Features: Dedicated page for Name, Phone and
Email. 117 sheets to record your scores and track
your progress. It contains both Single and Double
competition with spots to note opponent and match
scores. Dedicated space on each page for all
important information of the match: Date, Weather,
Court Conditions, Home, League, Season etc.
Printed on High Quality, Bright White paper. LARGE
size - 8.5 x 11 Made in the USA. Perfect for YOU
or as a GIFT for anyone who loves tennis. Get it
now, Champ
  Serena Williams Jon M. Fishman,2016-08 It seems
that Serena Williams has been thrilling tennis
fans with her fantastic play for a long time, but
only recently have people begun to truly
appreciate the greatness of this incredible
athlete. With more than twenty Grand Slam titles
to her name, Serena is beginning to earn the
reputation among many fans and commentators as the
greatest tennis champion of all time, male or
female. In 2015, she completed the so-called
Serena Slam for the second time in her career,
winning all four Grand Slam tennis tournaments
(Wimbledon, the U.S. Open, the Australian Open,
and the French Open) in a row.
  Venus and Serena Williams Galadriel Findlay
Watson,2005-05-01 Examines the life and
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accomplishments of Venus and Serena Williams, as
well as providing information about their sport of
tennis, their home state of California, and their
home city of Compton.
  Tennis: Girls Rocking It Nita Mallick,Judith
Guillermo-Newton,2015-12-15 Tennis powerhouses
like Serena Williams and Maria Sharapova make it
difficult to believe that tennis was originally a
man’s sport. Since the early twentieth century,
however, girls and women of all ages and skill
levels have secured a permanent place on the
tennis court. After discussing the history of
women in the sport and the importance of Title IX,
this exciting primer describes the rules,
equipment, and skills required to play. Readers
will learn how to grip, volley, and swing their
way to an invigorating match. Profiles of key
players, past and present, will interest tennis
novices and pros alike.
  The Classic Guide to Tennis John Moyer
Heathcote,2014-06-15 A fascinating insight into
tennis at the turn of the century from one of the
early champions of the game.
  Who Are Venus and Serena Williams James Buckley,
Jr.,Who HQ,2017-08-08 The dynamic story of the
Williams sisters, both top-ranked professional
tennis players. Venus and Serena Williams are two
of the most successful professional American
tennis players of all time. Coached at an early
age by their parents, the sisters have both gone
on to become Grand Slam title winners. They have
both achieved the World Number One ranking in both
singles and doubles! Although completely
professional and fiercely competitive, the sisters
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remain close. Who Are Venus and Serena Williams?
follows the pair from their early days of training
up through the ranks and to the Summer Olympic
Games, where they have each won four gold
medals—more than any other tennis players. This
title in the New York Times best-selling series
has eighty illustrations that help bring the
exciting story of tennis champs Venus and Serena
Williams to life.
  Mini Tennis - On Court Red Roger
Stenquist,2021-04-20 Do you as a tennis coach want
to get a ready-to-go concept with 73 physical
drills, 64 basic tennis drills with 3-12
variations of each drill, progressive development
week by week over 2 years time and a red thread at
Mini Tennis level? In that case, the book ”Mini
Tennis - On Court Red” may be the right book for
you. Through this book, the coach can
systematically train their players step by step in
order to get the player even more technically,
physically and tactically developed. Background;
This book is based on a concept from the
International Tennis Federation, Play and Stay and
tennis 10s. This concept aims to simplify the
tennis game for players during the first years.
Previously, there were two steps to go, but with
the new concept you have two further steps. The
steps are now red (mini tennis), orange (midi
tennis), green (maxi tennis) and yellow (regular
ball). With the different colors comes different
balls, different sizes of the rackets and
different sizes of the tennis court. This makes it
easier for the player to learn to serve, rally,
and score very early. This book focuses on red
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level (mini tennis).
  Tennis Through the Eyes of an “Old Pro” Bob
Kurlander,2013-06-18 TURNING TENNIS PRO: I was a
very young Tennis Pro in the late 1940´s with jobs
at the Mountain Ridge Country Club, NJ and the
Mayfair Inn, Stanford, FL. I was not satisfied
with my income. I was offered a lucrative job with
the Gilman Paper Company, New York City, NY that
required my moving to Montgomery, AL to promote
and sell a packaging machine that filled chemicals
into multi-wall kraft bags, manufactured by
Gilman. I had a lot of success with this marketing
venture and was moved back to the New York office.
A career with Gilman looked good with an excellent
pension for my old age. BUT, my love for TENNIS
changed everything! My brother, Jack convinced
Playboy Hotels International that his Great Gorge
Ski Area was a great place to build a hotel that
they were planning. He suggested I renew my Tennis
Life by accepting the Director of Tennis with
Playboy. My Tennis Career was back on track -
which my book deals with.
  On the Court with...Venus and Serena Williams
Matt Christopher,2009-12-19 Serena and Venus
Williams have captured the attention of the tennis
crowd. This title contains photographs, their
statistics and a list of career highlights for the
sisters.
  Jet ,1980-02-07 The weekly source of African
American political and entertainment news.
  The Golden Era Rod Laver,Larry Writer,2019-11-05
From the 1950s to the 1970s, Australia was the
world's tennis superpower, producing players who
dominated amateur grand slam tournaments, the
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Davis Cup and the professional circuit, and none
was more successful, famous or influential than
Rod Laver, whose two singles Grand Slams - winning
the Australian, French, Wimbledon and United
States championships in a calendar year - have
never been equalled. The Golden Era is Rod's
deeply personal account of those great years. As a
participant and eye-witness, he captures the
excitement and drama of the great wins, and gives
us genuine insight into the band of supremely
talented Australian champions who balanced playing
hard with a legendary sportsmanship. Written with
all of Rod's peerless tennis knowledge, and
including key interviews with Frank Sedgman, Ken
Rosewall, the late Lew Hoad, Neale Fraser, Mal
Anderson, Ashley Cooper, Roy Emerson, Fred Stolle,
John Newcombe and Margaret Court, The Golden Era
is the definitive story of the two decades of
Australian tennis domination that will almost
certainly never be repeated.
  Venus and Serena Serena Williams,Hilary
Beard,2005 The tennis superstars talk about their
lives, including what it takes to be successful,
how they spend their money, dating, studying, and
dealing with pressure.
  Late to the Ball Gerald Marzorati,2016-05-17 An
award-winning author shares the inspiring and
entertaining account of his pursuit to become a
nationally competitive tennis player—at the age of
sixty. Being a man or a woman in your early
sixties is different than it was a generation or
two ago, at least for the more fortunate of us. We
aren’t old…yet. But we sense it coming: Careers
are winding down, kids are gone, parents are dying
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(friends, too), and our bodies are no longer
youthful or even middle-aged. Learning to play
tennis in your fifties is no small feat, but
becoming a serious, competitive tennis player at
the age of sixty is a whole other matter. It
requires training the body to defy age, and to
methodically build one’s game—the strokework,
footwork, strategy, and mental toughness. Gerry
Mazorati started playing the game seriously in his
mid-fifties. He had the strong desire to lead an
examined physical life, to push his body into the
“encore” of middle age. In Late to the Ball
Mazorati writes vividly about the difficulties,
frustrations, and the triumphs of his becoming a
seriously good tennis player. He takes on his
quest with complete vigor and absolute
determination to see it through, providing a rich,
vicarious experience involving the science of
aging, his existential battle with time, and the
beautiful, mysterious game of tennis. Late to the
Ball is also captivating evidence that the rest of
the Baby Boomer generation, now between middle age
and old age, can find their own quest and do the
same.
  Smash It Tennis Paul Challen,2010-01-15 This
book takes a comprehensive look at the techniques,
strategies, and great players of one of the
world's most popular sports. The sometimes-
complicated rules of the game are also explained
clearly and easily.
  Jennifer Capriati Margaret J. Goldstein,1993
Traces the life of the young woman who entered
professional tennis at age thirteen and won a gold
medal at the 1992 Olympics.
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  1925 Blue & Gold ,1924
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